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Workers' Compensation and COVID-19 - Update April 23, 2020

Following up on their original webinar covering Coronavirus and Workers’ Compensation across
Pennsylvania, New Jersey and Delaware, Weber Gallagher Partners Paul Fires and Jennifer Laver present
an updated webinar discussing the state of the courts, COVID-19 workers’ compensation cases in each
state, client response strategies, the latest legislative changes, and more. They also discuss emerging
thought about operating in the post-lockdown world. Click on the video link below to view now, and stay
tuned for continuous updates and future webinars on the latest strategies and risk management techniques.
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